
PUBLIC NOTICE 
NEW BOSTON CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

15 Central School Road, NH 03070 
 

The New Boston School Central School District is soliciting bids from highly 
qualified Landscaping Contractors for a detailed landscaping project at the New 
Boston School, 15 Central School Road, New Boston, NH 03070.  

Documents relating to this project can be found  on the school district website at 
goffstown.k12.nh.us under tab:  Community > Request for Proposals. All bids are 
due back to the main office of the SAU19 at 11 School Street by March 27, 
2025, no later than 3:30 pm  

Please send sealed bids to: 
SAU19 School District (must be clearly labeled)  
New Boston Landscaping Construction Project  

11 School Street, Goffstown, NH 03045 
Attention: Randy Loring 

There will not be a public opening of the bids. 
 


